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Modernization:  Reminder for All Providers:  Use Current 
Procedure, Diagnosis and Value/Condition Codes on Claims 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  Providers are reminded to follow National 
Uniform Billing Committee (NUBC) billing requirements and use current and correct procedure codes, diagnosis 
codes, ICD-10 codes, and value/condition codes on claims.  Be sure the value and procedure codes have not 
been end dated by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS). 

For further information visit the NUBC website (www.nubc.org) or the CMS website (www.cms.gov).   

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

 

http://www.nubc.org/
http://www.cms.gov/

